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Beloit City Council Meeting - Monday,
October 3, 2022

The City Council will hold their regular meeting on
Monday, October 3, at 7:00 p.m.

The meeting will be held in person in the first-floor forum
at Beloit City Hall, 100 State St. The meeting will be live-
streamed on Charter Channel 992 and on Beloit Access
Television (BATV) YouTube channel.

Learn More

Beloit Memorial High School Parade Route

We invite the public to come and enjoy the Beloit
Memorial High School Homecoming parade scheduled for
1:35 pm Friday, October 7.

In order to ensure a safe, fun and enjoyable parade for
everyone the parade route has been altered this year
based on guidance from the City of Beloit Police
Department. The parade will begin at the corner of
Middle and Fourth Street proceeding west on Middle,
north on Sixth Street, east on Maple, and south on Fourth
Street – returning to Beloit Memorial High School.

Learn More

City of Beloit Reminds Community of
Political Sign Requirements

Residents wishing to display their support for political
candidates are reminded of the city’s sign ordinance,
which allows the display of political signs while protecting
community aesthetics and promoting traffic safety.
If you’re planning on displaying a political sign, please
follow these requirements:

Display the sign on private property (with
permission if not your own property)
No larger than 32 square feet
Place the sign at least 10 feet back from property
lines
Do not display in the public right-of-way or on
other government property, including (but not
limited to)

o  Parks
o   Street Terraces
o   Medians
o   Vacant Lots

https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?Type=B_BASIC&SEC=%7bC833E327-C02B-4A6A-B4B9-030B58262A07%7d&DE=%7b89429877-4087-417A-9786-9663E1D43B28%7d
https://www.youtube.com/c/BeloitTV
https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?Type=B_BASIC&SEC=%7bC833E327-C02B-4A6A-B4B9-030B58262A07%7d&DE=%7b89429877-4087-417A-9786-9663E1D43B28%7d
https://www.beloitwi.gov/vertical/sites/%7B662E25CC-A6A0-4B38-B151-A18A081D6A0A%7D/uploads/2022_BMHS_Homecoming_Parade.pdf
https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?SEC=725CA980-D88D-45BC-AC9C-3A73AF0BF563&DE=0CA755E6-9D4E-43BA-BAA6-D091474C2B54
https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?SEC=725CA980-D88D-45BC-AC9C-3A73AF0BF563&DE=9DFE64BB-A472-44E5-A0CA-7B1805E6E2AA
https://www.beloitwi.gov/communitydev
https://www.beloitwi.gov/revaluation
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VD2JQ7B
http://gouda.beloitwi.gov/weblink/0/edoc/78626/10-04-2022 Beloit  Senior Fair.pdf
https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/mainstreet-bounceback-grants/
http://gouda.beloitwi.gov/weblink/0/edoc/78609/Grinnell Newsletter - October 2022.pdf
https://downtownbeloit.com/us/farmers-market-2/
http://www.beloitwi.gov


Learn More

2023 Community Development Block
Grant Feedback Requested

You may review and provide public comment on the
proposed 2023 Community Development Block Grant
Annual Action Plan and proposed 2023 CDBG budget
through October 30, 2022.
 
The Annual Plan and CDBG Budget is available on the
City’s website at
https://www.beloitwi.gov/communitydev.

Members of the public may view the documents in the
lobby of the 1st floor of City Hall, 100 State Street,
between 8 am and 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday,
and at the Beloit Public Library during normal
business hours.

A public hearing will be held at 7 pm on October 17
at 100 State St., Beloit. The City Council will take
final action on the proposal during its meeting at 7
p.m. on November 7.
 
For further information or to submit comments,
contact Megan McBride in the Community
Development Department at (608)364-6738 or by
email at McBrideM@beloitwi.gov.

City of Beloit Assessors Available to
Discuss Updated Property Values

Need to meet with the Assessor to discuss your updated
property values? Open book period ends on October 7, so
make sure to get your questions answered now!
Visit https://www.beloitwi.gov/revaluation or call 608-
368-7584 for more information!

Learn More

Parents & Caregivers of Young Children -
Please Take the GBEDC Childcare Survey!

The GBEDC’s Quality of Life Committee is seeking to
better understand parent & caregiver needs for childcare
in our area, particularly as they relate to workforce
participation. Please take a short survey designed for
parents & caregivers of children who are not yet in
elementary school and who live and/or work in
Beloit. The survey results may be used to shape policy
recommendations for the GBEDC Board. Please consider
taking this short survey and sharing it with your
networks. Questions may be directed to Drew Pennington,
Interim President/CEO of GBEDC at (608) 364-6748.  

Survey in English

Encuesta en español 

https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?SEC=725CA980-D88D-45BC-AC9C-3A73AF0BF563&DE=9DFE64BB-A472-44E5-A0CA-7B1805E6E2AA
https://www.beloitwi.gov/communitydev
mailto:McBrideM@beloitwi.gov
https://www.beloitwi.gov/revaluation
https://www.beloitwi.gov/revaluation
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VD2JQ7B
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6QNX585


City of Beloit Supporting Main Street
Bounceback Grants

The City of Beloit is providing letters of support to local
businesses seeking the State of Wisconsin’s Main Street
Bounceback Grant. The deadline to apply for the grant is
December 31, 2022.

The program provides $10,000 grants to businesses
moving into vacant commercial spaces of at least 400
square feet. The grant funds can be used for lease or
mortgage payments, operating expenses, building repairs,
tenant improvements and other qualified expenses. Funds
cannot be used on storage spaces or for residential uses.

To obtain a letter of support, contact Interim Economic
Development Director Drew Pennington at (608) 364-6748
or by email at penningtond@beloitwi.gov.

Learn More

Grinnell Hall Senior Center October Events ​

mailto:penningtond@beloitwi.gov
https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/mainstreet-bounceback-grants/


Have an impact on your community!
We are looking for a few volunteers to serve on our City Boards, Committees, and Commissions. If you
would like to volunteer, download the application on the city's website.

Have questions? Contact Brandi Liantonio at liantoniob@beloitwi.gov or call 608-364-6614.

https://www.beloitwi.gov/index.asp?Type=B_BASIC&SEC=%7BB90D54E4-C295-43F4-91E9-B7E724433B4A%7D
mailto:liantoniob@beloitwi.gov


City Meetings
All public meeting agendas and minutes
are posted online at www.beloitwi.gov.

​Mon, Oct 3, 7:00 p.m., City
Council
Wed, Oct 5, 8:00 a.m., Coffee
with a Cop
Wed, Oct 5, 7:00 p.m., Plan
Commission

We're Hiring
The City of Beloit is hiring for various
positions. Job openings and applications
can be found online at
www.beloitwi.gov. Equal Opportunity
Employer.

Apply Now

City of Beloit | 100 State St., 100 State St.,
Beloit, WI 53511
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